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Best wishes.

€

Dr John T Alderdice 
PARTY LEADER

Dr Brian Mawhinney
Parliamentary Under Secretary of State
Department of Education
Rathgael
BANGOR
Co Down

I would appreciate an opportunity co discuss the contents of this paper with 
you in the near future, and have mentioned the matter to John McConnell, 
trust that we can make a suitable arrangement in the near future.

That document is now complete and will be discussed at Party Council on Saturday 
coming (17 September 1988).

You may recall that at a meeting with the Secretary of State, and yourself and 
a number of others, I mentioned the fact that we were in the process of producing 
a document on the Future Government of Northern Ireland.


